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I oppose because this goes against our 2A rights. This will only end up in court and 

waste valuable time and money. Increasing the cost of the permit to purchase makes 

us safer how? What a joke! Statistically, state regulations negatively affect women 

and minorities most!  Oregon doesn't have the resources to implement M114 so the 

system cannot handle what they are trying to do. 

 

Bruen decision created a new standard to determine 2A constitutionality.  

 


